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More Trains, More Services  
The More Trains, More Services program is upgrading the 
rail network to support the introduction of the Mariyung 
fleet. As part of the program, we are extending the 
platforms at Shellharbour Junction Station so customers can 
safely access all carriages on the new fleet of longer trains. 

We have moved in 

We have moved in and have set up our site compound in the 
northern end of the commuter car park. The site compound 
will be operational during standard construction hours and 
used for sheds, material storage and construction vehicle 
parking. For improved safety, visual amenity and dust 
contamination, this area has been delineated with shade 
cloth. We have also completed the construction of new 
corridor access roads off the Princes Highway and Piper Drive 
to facilitate safe movement of construction vehicles for future 
project work.  

What’s next at Shellharbour? 

In April, construction at Shellharbour will primarily involve 
concrete piling work on the southern ends of Platform 1/2 in 
preparation for extension work later this year. 

Construction hours 
From 1 April 2022, COVID-19 construction hours will end, 
and standard construction hours will revert back to 7am-
6pm Monday to Friday and 8am-1pm on Saturdays. 

Contact us 
For more information about our project, please visit 
yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-shellharbour 

Contact us on 1800 684 490 or at 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au for any enquires. For urgent 
enquiries or complaints 24 hours please call 1800 775 465. 
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